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-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject:Public Comment: 8 - Napa
 

Date:Mon, 20 Jun 2011 00:09:26 +0000
 

From:Jean Hasser < 
 

To: 
 

From: Jean Hasser < 

Subject: American Canyon
 

Message Body: 

To whom it may concern,

We believe it is important for American Canyon to be represented in the same district as Napa County.  The governments here are
 
small and we work together on many issues of mutual concern.  A.C. should continue to have the same representative in Congress as 

the rest of the county.

Thank you, 

Jean Hasser, Gerald Hasser, Napa, CA
 

This mail is sent via contact form on Citizens Redistricting Commission 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=d92a6b21a7&view=pt&search=starred&msg=130... 6/21/2011 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=d92a6b21a7&view=pt&search=starred&msg=130



